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OCAPL's Nomination to AAPL for 2020 Landman of the Year  
Larry Coshow, CPL 

 

OCAPL would like to nominate Larry Coshow for the 2020 AAPL Landman of the Year award. 
Larry is an active member of both OCAPL and AAPL and currently serves as OCAPL 
Weekend Takeoff Committee Chair as well as a member of the Executive Committee. Larry 
was also named OCAPL's 2019 Landman of the Year as nominated by his peers. 
 
Although, originally hailing from Pauls Valley, Oklahoma, Larry graduated from the 
University of Oklahoma in 1981 with a PLM degree and went on to obtain an MBA from 
Oklahoma City University.  As a longtime member of AAPL and OCAPL, this individual has 
maintained the highest level of certification (CPL) since 1991.  

He began his career as a Landman with Texas Oil and Gas Corp (aka Marathon Oil) and 
eventually moved to Samson Resources in Tulsa for 10 years.  Larry has also held 
management positions with JMA Energy Company, Chesapeake Energy, Sandridge 
Energy, where he established their new Land Department and took the lead role as EVP 
of Land.  Larry has also held VP of Land and Business Development position for Highland 
Oil and Gas, LLC and is currently the Land Director for Mid-Con Development Business 
Unit for BP America production Company (BPX).   

Larry has been married to his lovely wife, Julie for 36 years and they have two boys: 
Zach and Cale and 2 grandchildren, Brooks and Finley.  

Through his various roles over the last 39 years, Larry has made a significant impact on 
the development of several companies, but more importantly, he has had tremendous 
impact on those he has trained and supported during this time. We are proud to 
recognize Larry Coshow for his contributions to the Land Profession, his ability to lead 
by example and passion for the industry. 


